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18 September 2023 

 

Y5 Visit to Maltby Academy - Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our Literary festival week on Tuesday 26th September, Y5 will be visiting Maltby 

Academy to work with the performing and visual arts departments celebrating literary greats. 

 

On this day the children will need to arrive at school at 8.30 am as we will be leaving at 8.45am 

to be at Maltby Academy by 9:00am. Children will return to school at 12.30pm for their normal 

lunch time. Normal school uniform should be worn with comfortable shoes or trainers please. 

There is no cost for the trip.   

 

Please complete this form to give your child permission to attend the visit.  

 

We are looking forward to a great morning. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Dougherty and Miss Williamson 

Y5 Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/1JbVcBaTJQ

